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20 July 1981

A, M. Fink

Department of Mathematics
Iowa State University
Ames, TIA 50011

Dear Mr. Fink:

I'm not sure you are the MAA person who will be planning the 1982
meeting (hopefully as a joint effort with the Academy in Fort Dodge,
April 16-17), but if not you can forward the enclosed material as
you see fit.

I'm enclosing a recent letter to our Section Chairs that gives some
instruction and a sheet stating the deadlines under which we'll be
planning the 1982 meeting. It may be of interest to you.
Sincerely,

Robert W. Hanson
Executive Director
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